## Brabourne Church of England Primary

School Brabourne, Ashford, Kent TN25 5LQ \* Tel/Fax 01303 813276 \* email

office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Stapley 22<sup>nd</sup> February 2023 Dear Parents/Carers, Neptune and Mars will be visiting Canterbury Cathedral on Wednesday 8th March 2023. The children will be split into their class groups, to take part in various workshops. The coach will leave school at 9.15am and return by the end of the school day. The children need to wear school uniform and suitable outer clothing for the weather on the day e.g. raincoat. They will also need to bring a packed lunch which must be in a small backpack (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please, a reminder also that children should not bring any kind of nut or nut product). The cost of the trip will be £14.00 (the PTA have kindly subsidised part of this trip). Please pay online using SchoolMoney. The children will not require spending money. Would you please sign and return the permission slip below by Monday 27th February. Yours sincerely Mrs K Burnett and Mrs Miller Class Teachers Child's Name: \_\_\_\_\_ Class: \_\_\_\_ I give permission for my child to visit Canterbury Cathedral on Wednesday 8th March 2023. I also give permission for the teacher in charge of the group agreeing on my behalf for the administration of an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment which may prove necessary.

\_\_\_\_\_ (Parent/Carer) Date: \_\_\_\_\_

Signed:

Parent mobile number